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One hour before the Regular Planning Commission Meeting, a Joint Work Session with 

members of the Township Board was held.  

 

Planning Commission members Dave Meekhof, Roy Holmes, Bill Sanders, Ryan Arends 

and Rich Suchecki were present. Planning Commission members Jon Overway and Mike 

Munch were absent. 

 

Board members Leon Stille, Kathy Buchanan, Judith VanBemmelen and Gordy 

Constantine were present. 

 

Zoning Administrator Bob Toland was also present for this meeting.  

 

Chairman Bill Sanders called the meeting to order at 6:30 PM. 

 

The purpose of the meeting was due to the Planning Commission seeking guidance in 

developing objectives and for uniformity with the Board going forward into 2018. The 

topic of discussion centered on Future Land Use Map amendments and Zoning changes, 

specifically in the southwest quadrant of the Township. It was concluded that because of 

the unique physical characteristics of the southwest quadrant of the Township, more 

intensive planning is necessary and therefore a Sub Plan for the quadrant will be initiated. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:25 PM. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

David Meekhof, Vice Secretary 

Crockery Township Planning Commission 


